
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 30, 2017 4:07:04 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:31 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Bryan Reingold

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have had enough of what Hydro One and the Province of Ontario under the Wynne government has
done to our once proud province.  Continually we are subjected to unreasonable increases in the cost of
electricity in one form or another.  Though I have a descent pension, since the necessity of putting in
an oxygenator to assist my breathing my hydro bills have obviously gone up.
With summer here and the need for air conditioning I can only wonder how much this will end up
costing me.  And how much this will cost the good people of Ontario trying simply to get by.  Enough is
enough.

-- Attachment --
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